
 

 

Dear valued customer, 

On 6 January 2023, a fire incident took place at the production site of one of our manufacturing partners in 

Wuxi (China). Its plating lines which support our Infineon site in Wuxi were severely damaged by the fire. Our 

manufacturing partner will not be able to provide services to Infineon until further notice. 

We are in close exchange with the affected supplier and are currently assessing the impact on delivery. Our 

dedicated team immediately activated short- and mid-term mitigation plans. We pursue options to run the 

plating process at other sites within our global production network. Please rest assured that we are working 

diligently on resolving this critical supply situation and are doing our utmost to limit impact on our supply 

capability.  

Delivery plans will be updated by end of CW3. Affected customers will be informed individually through the 

established channels. We apologize for any inconvenience as a result of this incident. In case of any 

questions, please feel free to contact us. 
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